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The Roseville Housing Authority (RHA) is acting in full accordance with the Violence 
Against Women and Justice Department Reauthorization Act of 2005 (VAWA) to 
extend the rights and protections it affords to qualified Housing Choice Voucher assisted 
tenants and members of their households who are victims of criminal domestic violence, 
dating violence, sexual assault and stalking. 
 
RHA provided notification of the provisions of VAWA to all HCV participants and to 
property owners with active HCV tenants. Detailed information regarding VAWA is also 
posted on our website at www.roseville.ca.us/hcv . 
 
RHA staff has received training about the protections afforded by VAWA and are alert to 
the various circumstances in which participants may need to be reminded of their 
possible VAWA protections. 
 


